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2.

We are so excited for ALL of our students
to join us on Tuesday! 

Students are working to finish reviewing
skills and beginning to learn new content.

We will be having our first fire drill.

Parent Night is Thursday from 5:00-6:00.
Teachers will be having presentations and
Q&A in their classrooms while Mrs. Osborn
will be doing the same in the gym. There
will be a session at 5:00 and 5:30. 

September 1, 2024

IMPORTANT INFO

All student paperwork needs to be returned by
Thursday, September 5. 

Because of the kitchen renovation, our kitchen is not
operational. Your child will still have a hot lunch option
which is being supplied by Livingston Public Schools. We
are NOT able to serve breakfast at this time. I will let
you know when that changes.

The book fair will be set up in the library beginning
September 5. You and your child are welcome to come
early to parent night and shop from 3:45-5:00 pm.
From September 9-12, the book fair will be open from
3:45-4:30 each day after school. Your child may also
purchase books from the book fair during their library
time on September 12.  



3.

Our first activity day for 4th-8th
grade students will be September
13. The agenda for this day will be
shared out with families in the
weekly parent email as soon as the
details for the day are confirmed.

We will work to provide a variety
of extended learning opportunities
for our 4th-8th grade students
throughout this school year. 

Thank you for your support as we
embark of these adventures!

UPCOMING ACTIVITY DAY4.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Kid’s Club for all students will begin on Tuesday,
September 3. Those that have returned forms indicating
their interest in the program have been contacted and
provided the current calendar for September. If your child
has not returned the form yet, they are not on the roster
and are not able to stay after school. Once those forms
are returned, we will be contacting families to let them
know if there was availability for their child to attend this
quarter. 

There will be no school on Sept. 2, Labor Day. Our PK-3rd
grade students will join us Tuesday, Sept. 3 for a full day.

The September PTO meeting will be September 4 at 6:00
pm in the school Library (classroom #1). Anyone who is
interested is welcome to attend.

Shane Center week September 23-28. More information
about this week will look like will be shared in the coming
weeks. 

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

